Newsletter January 2022

First, we would just like to wish everybody a happy new year and hope you all had a lovely
Christmas. Timi sadly left us before Christmas however we look forward to an exciting year
with our two new members of staff. Both Sara and Vicki have much experience and have
already fitted in very well with clients and staff.

We have many plans and events already organised for the new year, beginning with the trip to
the pantomime in January. Our bi-annual Working World show in April and the sponsored
walk in May, along with the summer residential in June/July. Not leaving out the monthly
Thursday social evenings to include a disco, buffet, skittles and the ever-popular quiz with a
fish and chip supper.

The Christmas dinner dance was a fantastic success this year, therefore we hope to book the
same venue for 2022. The expansion and renovation of the Working World Garden at Wallace
house has been a huge accomplishment, and we are all looking forward to spending more time
using its facilities this year.

WW Residential 2022 is all booked for Monday 27" June until Friday 1* July at Wall Eden
Farm, Somerset if you haven’t already booked your place and paid your deposit please do so
as we are going to be finalising numbers in January.

We have set our sights on the purchase of a new minibus and are actively looking for help and
ideas to enable us to reach our goal as this will be of great benefit to us all. The Christmas
Dinner Dance raffle started the ball rolling and a fantastic £300 was raised.

We close for Easter on Thursday 7" April and reopen on Monday 25" April.
Summer term ends Thursday 28" July and recommences on Monday 5" September.

Harriet and Kelly will be opening the summer scheme on 2/3", 23'/24™ and 30"/31* August,
however places are very limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

A reply slip has been produced for events to be staged and it would be appreciated if you
could complete and return it to Kevin as soon as possible.

Once again Happy new year,

From The Working World Team



